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Newsletter of the PROBUS Club of Northumberland – August 2016

Aga Khan Museum – July 13th
The trip to the Aga KhanMuseum and Ismaili Centre was an educational
experience and it made for an enjoyable day. No expense has been
spared in creatingmodern buildings to showcase Islamic antiquities (the
Museum) and for a place ofworship and spiritual education (theCentre).
The museum part contains many artifacts and books from 7th to 21st
centuries. One interesting large hanging was created recently using
$10,000 worth of gold pins! The extensive use of glass brings light in
everywhere and the glass dome of the worship centre is the most

dramatic featureof theveryopulentandspaciousbuildings. Manythanks toMaryDunphy. ~ MarilynMcMillan.......

August Trivia
In8BC, theRomansnamed theeighthmonthof theyearAUGUST, after theirEmperor,CaesarAugustus.
Earlier, in 45 BC, the 7th month was named July by the Roman Senate in recognition of the work done
by Julius Caesar on reforming the Roman calendar. The so-called Julian Calendar continued in use in
Europe until 1582 when the Gregorian Calendar which we use today was introduced.
Trivia Question:Who was the Roman Emperor who reigned from 276 to 282 AD?
Trivia Answer:Marcus Aurelius Probus Augustus. Hewas assassinated by dissatisfied soldiers, as was
his predecessor and so many other emperors.

Picnic in the Park - June 23rd
This Annual Event was held at the Cobourg Lawn Bowling
Club, in Victoria Park, as usual. Throughout, the weather
was cooperative and the atmosphere was cordial.
There was an hour of bowling for those who wished it
before the “picnic” lunch. The format was that of a
Pot-Luck which meant that there was a bounteous
array of salads, savoury dishes, meats and - of course
- lots of desserts. A big “Thank you” to all who helped
out in anyway - theorganization, the foodpreparation
and the execution! ~ Ossie Tee

Northumberland Land Trust – July 14th

Withour ability tomovegreat volumesof earth, using ever biggermachines to build
highways, airports, malls and parking lots, our landscapes are forever changing.
Now for some good news! On Bastille Day, John Geale, President of the NLT,
explained what a land trust is, and how it works, especially in the case of the NLT.
Since 2004, the trust has acquired 5 areas in the county –mostly by donation, a few
by purchase - where they provide stewardship of the natural flora and fauna by weeding out invasive species and
fostering indigenous plants. Our thanks to John for bringing us up-to-date on a wonderful project that everyone
may enjoy now and in the future. Website: http://nltrust.ca ~ Larry Flood



THE LUNCH BUNCH
I hope you can join us on ...

Thursday, August 25,

at Rhino's Roadhouse,

5078 Rice Lake Dr. N., in Bewdley

Newly renovated, after a fire last fall, it is at
the same ! "#$%&' ($%)' * beside Rice Lake.
Just a 30mindrive fromCobourg, it hasultra
friendly staff and good food.

Directions will be available on August 25,
and rides can be arranged any time!

If you have a favourite place, or suggestions
of restaurants that you would like us to try,
please let me know. ~ Marian Boys

Golf at Salt Creek – July 18th

Twenty-­‐five members attended this recent outing. In the preparation for it,

the starting times, groupings and scorecards, were sent out using e-­‐mails

which worked great. If anyone wishes to use the same system please see

Susan Tee for the master listing.

The golfing was great for the day. We had a brief rain shower of 67 drops

but then the cloud passed, the sun came out and we were dry in no time.

The highlights of the day: Best team score: Barb Lawrence, Mary Dunphy,

Don Tapscott, Bill Alls; Women's Closest to the Hole: Pat Robertson; Men's

Closest to the Hole: As best said by Mel Lastman "NoooooBodyyyyyy".

Women's Longest Drive: Barb Lawrence; Men's Longest Drive: Fred Cooke.

Everyone went to Warkworth Golf Course after for lunch. As customary

with our golf group everyone had juice, soup or salad. Just another day on

the links. Thanks everyone. ~ Donna & Fred Cooke

Need a Ride?

If you need a ride to a meeting or an event, you
can phone Barry Clayton and Sue Porter at
(905) 377-­‐9390. They will arrange to have you
picked up and returned.

FINAL GOLF OUTING of 2016
Our PROBUS golf season will be winding up next month.
Details of the closing event are as follows:
Place: Cobourg Creek Golf Course
Date: September 26th

Time: Arrive at 2:30; shot gun start at 3:00
Dinner: 6:00 with a choice of chicken, salmon or steak
Cost: Golf & Dinner $56, walking; $60. with a cart; dinner
only $35.
Cheques only - payable to Probus Northumberland
Please sign up with Kathy McKellar or JamieDoolittle

Probus - Golf - 2016

The season has two months left. The remaining venues and dates, as
coordinated by Danny Robertson, are:

Mon, Aug 15 Jean and Frank Crowley Shelter Valley Pines

Mon, Aug 29 Ann and Barry Hollis Baxter Creek

Mon, Sep 12 Verna Templar & co Shelter Valley Pines

Mon, Sep 26 Kathy McKellar & J. Doolittle Cobourg Creek

Future Meetings & Speakers

August 11th: Annual BBQ
at Roseneath Fairgrounds

August 25th: Faye Langmaid -
"Camp 30, German POWs"

~ George Lawrence & Michael Hanlon
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Northumberland Nibblers ~ Janet Taylor

On July 18th, our group of 17 Nibblers made our way through the hills of the moraine and scenic farmland of

the north side of Rice Lake to the Elmhirst Resort. Our lunch, served buffet style, was enhanced by the

beauty of the view over the lake.

Our next lunch will be at Crawford's Lakeside Cafe, in Port Hope on Tuesday, August 16th, at 12.30 pm.
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Membership News ~ Gor d & Dianne Gr aham .

We have three address changes this month. Please adjust your membership list.

Louise Barraclough, 330 – 240 Chapel Street, Cobourg K9A 0E3

Ron Coleman, 1121 Armour Road, Unit 27, Peterborough K9H 7N8 (705) 874-­‐1411

Marie VanDusen, 356 Henry Street, Cobourg K9A 3Y9 (905) 372-­‐1344...........

SOCIAL CALENDAR ~ Mary Dunphy (289) 691-3845

A reminder of that our Annual BBQ is on Thursday, August 11th at the "Roseneath Fair
Grounds" , 2.00 to 6.00 pm. Friends and family are welcome. The Carousel will be open from
3.00 - 4.00 pm. The event is being catered by the Dutch Oven in Cobourg, who will supply the
food, soft drinks, plates, and cutlery. The cost is $ 20 per person. Bring your own folding chairs,
hats, sunscreen, and perhaps a personal beverage with "glass", and an appetizer. Address
questions to Roslynne Cooke - roslynne211@gmail.com.. ~ Susan Vivian..

Thursday, September 1st: The ever popular, sing-along musical,

"Mamma Mia" , based on the music of the Swedish pop group

ABBA, is playing at theCapitolTheatreof the Cameco Arts Center,

in Port Hope. A block of tickets ($ 32 each) is on hold for an evening

performance at 8.00 pm.

The contact person is Mary Dunphy.

Wednesday, November 16th: "Matilda: The Musical" at the Ed Mirvish Theatre, in Toronto. The cost
of $132 per person includes: return bus from the Lions Centre, leaving at 10.45 AM; an orchestra seat,

dinner at the Mandarin in Pickering - including tea, coffee or water, all gratuities and a tip for the bus driver.

A few seats are left, so put your name in soon. We require a $50 deposit ASAP. Reviews for this production

indicate that it should not be missed! Cheques should be made payable to "Probus - Northumberland" .

N.B: The balance will be due at the meeting of September 8 or 22, 2016.

Call if you have any questions. ~ Jan Lundbohm (905) 377-2436

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

If you have Ideas for Future Trips and Events, pass them on to me, Mary Dunphy <mbdunphy51@gmail.com>

On Thursday, September 8th there will be the RCMP Musical Ride at the Roseneath Agricultural Society Fairgrounds.

Probus member Alan Wilson has tickets.

A Drive & Dine is being organized for Monday, October
17th by Doug & Jennifer Lloyd and Mary Dunphy. Details
will be forthcoming later in August and in September.
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PROBUS Club of Northumberland
PO Box 491, Cobourg, Ontario, K9A 4L1

ProBuzz Editors:
Ossie & Sue Tee (289) 252 0939

ossie@cogeco.ca & stee@cogeco.ca

ProBuzz Coordinator:
Marilyn McMillan (905) 372-9275

The next ProBuzz will go out in early September
and the DEADLINE for it is August 28th.

Please send material to: stee@cogeco.ca

Did you know? Laughing at a joke actually exercises your brain. As your brain tries to figure out the meaning of a
clever punch line, it is getting the same kind of work out that it would from a brain teaser! A good joke can elevate your
mood, reduce pain and stress, and it can boost your immunity. So laugh it up! ~ The Alzheimer Society

Probus Club of Northumberland P.O. Box 491, Cobourg, Ontario K9A 4L1
http://www.probusnorthumberland.com/about-us/about-northumberland-probus-club

HERMAN by Jim Unger (1937-2013)

“For a man with only $38 in the bank, you sure
spend a lot of time reading the financial page."
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Screwcap wine, the greatest invention since Fire. ~ Janet
Ivanovich
One beer for the price of two. Second beer FREE. ~ Sign
in a Scottish Pub ..
How is it that politicians lie so well? Practise, I guess. ~
Mark Twain . .
If you canÕt make 70 by a comfortable route, donÕt go. ~
Mark Twain.
It costs me a lot of money to look this cheap. ~ Dolly Parton
IÕm not offended by ÒDumb BlondeÓjokes: IÕm not dumb and
IÕm not blonde. ~ Dolly Parton

If you would like to receive a PDF of ProBuzz in colour by
E-­‐mail each month, just contact an Editor: Sue or Ossie.

Some one-liners:
Light travels faster than sound which is why some
people appear bright until you hear them speak.
Politicians and diapers have one thing in common:
they should be changed regularly, and for the same
reason.
How is it one careless match can start a forest fire, but
it takes a whole box to start a campfire?
If I agreed with you we’d both be wrong.
Artificial intelligence isnomatch fornatural stupidity.
Change is inevitable, except from a vendingmachine.
I don’t suffer from insanity. I enjoy everyminute of it.
A clear conscience is usually the sign of a bad
memory.
We never really grow up, we only learn how to act in
public.
Laugh at your problems, everybody else does.


